
Attending your appointment

Before attending your 
appointment 
Please answer the following questions:

	
	 Do you have any new symptoms  
	 of a cough?

Do you have a fever/high temperature?

	
	 Do you have a change 
	   or loss of taste and/or smell?

Do you have any new symptoms 
of shortness of breath?

	 Have you been in contact  
	 with anyone who has either  
	 a cough or fever in the 14 days  
	 prior to your appointment? 

Have you been in contact with  
anyone confirmed to be  
Coronavirus positive?

If you answered yes to any of the 
questions, please do not enter the 
department but go home and call the 
number on your letter. We will happily 
rebook your appointment for you.

In order to protect patients, staff, and the public, and to adhere to effective 
social distancing rules, we are introducing new arrangements for outpatient 
appointments. Please read the information below carefully.
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We will be wearing personal protective equipment in the hospital. 
This is for everyone’s safety.

Attending your 
appointment
If you have answered ‘NO’ to all of the 
questions, you may attend your appointment.

	 Please attend appointments  
	 alone where possible

If you arrive early, 
please wait in 
your car

	 Please wear a face covering  
	 while here,unless advised  
	 to remove it by your clinician

Keep 2 metres apart and  
follow the social distancing  
signs around the hospital

	 Wash your hands  
	 frequently
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